
Photography/video  release

Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

As you know, Capoeira Academy has various media avenues (website, newsletters, facebook, other social media, etc.)  to
either educate, celebrate, promote or share our accomplishments throughout the hard training year. Please be
advised that you and/or your child may be photographed or videotaped during Capoeira activities.

Please indicate below as to whether we have your permission to post photos/videos of you and/or your child.

PHOTO RELEASE:

I , name of parent or guardian authorize Capoeira Academy to use my image or my child’s image in photography or video for
Capoeira Academy newsletters, brochures, advertisements, dvd/video, social media and on the Capoeira Academy
website. I understand that we will not be compensated in any way for the use of these photographs.

I , name of parent or guardian DO NOT authorize Capoeira Academy to use my image or my child’s image in photography or
video for Capoeira Academy newsletters, brochures, advertisements, dvd/video, social media and on the Capoeira
Academy website. I understand that we will not be compensated in any way for the use of these photographs.

Name of Student:
Parent or Guardians name:
Parent or Guardians’ signature:
Date:


